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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                   Friday 15th November, 2024 

 

The hall was dazzling in assembly today with children 

‘making life lighter’ for ‘Children in Need’. Thank you to 

all the families who made donations - we raised £173.09!  

 

This week, teachers have been discussing our new whole 

school value ‘respect’ with the children – the children 

are making giant letters to display in the hall and have 

also discussed the theme of respect through many 

lenses. As a whole school, we all held a 2 minute silence on Monday 11th November and we 

were very proud to see so many of our children at the Remembrance Parade on Sunday, 

representing the Beavers, Cubs and Scouts- it really was very special village moment.  

 

Wildery Developments 

On Saturday, we had an eager team of family volunteers planting 120 hedge whips next to 

the ‘Wildery’. This will provide the start of a ‘Wildlife Corridor’ for animals in our school 

grounds. Thank you so much to everyone who came along and to Fiona and Jenny and their 

husbands for moving all the soil to our garden beds during the morning.  
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New dates for your diary!  

To celebrate Christmas, our staff have planned two very special after school events for you. 

 

An Evening with an Elf  

On Thursday 12th December, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can attend an after 

school festive storytelling session with an Elf (and some other festive guests). 

During this event, they will also take part in some Christmas crafts and have a 

singing and hot chocolate/marshmallow session around the Wildery campfire.  

 

All Aboard the Polar Express 

On Friday 13th December, children in Years 3,4, 5 and 6 can board the 

Polar Express at 3.15pm, for an evening of lantern making, film watching, 

Christmas singing and hot chocolate around the Wildery camp fire. 

 

More details, regarding how to purchase tickets, will be sent on Monday. 

 

Meeting to discuss the PAN (Planned Admission Numbers)  

Earlier today, I sent some information about the proposed reduction of the PAN. In error, I 

said there was a meeting on Monday 28th November, this will actually be Monday 25th 

November.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

Christmas Dates for your diary… 
 

Squirrels Nursery and Reception Nativity: Tuesday 3rd December at 2pm & Wednesday 4th December at 9:30am 

 

Year 1 & 2 Christmas performance: Wednesday 4th December at 2pm & Thursday 5th December at 2pm 

 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Performance: Wednesday 11th December at 6pm & Thursday 12th December at 1:30pm 

 

Whole School Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save The Children: Friday 13th December. 

 

Year 5 & 6 Christmas Service at St Albans Church: Wednesday 18th December at 2pm and 6pm. 

 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Christmas Party: Friday 20th December (Children to wear party clothes). 

 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Party: Thursday 19th December 

 

School closes: Friday 20th December at 3:15pm. 

 


